
Welcome back, nau mai, hoki mai. 
We hope you all had a wonderful holiday and are all ready for a fun 

filled Term 2.  Kids, time for those extra layers of clothing.   
Please remember to get to kura on time and be ready and 

organised to start the day. 

NEWSLETTER  ONE, TERM  TWO.                                          Tuesday, 2nd May, 2017 

 

Kia Ora, Talofa lava. 
  

I hope you all enjoyed the sunshine over the long weekend and had the opportunity to be in the 
great outdoors. 

 

Talofa Lava, Malo Elelei, Faka Alofa Lahi Atu, Malo Lava Le Soifua, ma le lagi e mᾱmᾱ! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Whakatauki/Proverb: 

‘E kore te pãtiki e hoki ki 

tõna puehu’ 

‘The flounder does not return 

to the dust it stirred up’ 
 

 

olyfest is this term!  

Please expect a busy 

term of practices and possibly sleep-overs.  Keep an eye out for 

notices if your child is part of this amazing cultural opportunity, 

which we are proud to host.  We will be needing lots of helpers.   

Ma pango, ma whero, ka oti te mahi! 

Class Football Sessions with  
Lower Hutt City AFC  
Tuesdays, Wk 2 to 10, Y3-6 
Please remember suitable  
footwear. 
 

 

P 

Contacts:           
 

Phone: 939 9707       txt: 027 3710 947       fax: 939 9708       Teeth: 0800TALKTEETH      KCC Cellphone: 027 241 3028 
 PRINCIPAL: Dianne Wright:  principal@koraunui.school.nz        
 BOARD OF TRUSTEES: Chairperson:  Rachel Brinkley: rachel.brinkley@koraunui.school.nz 
 

 

This Fri 5 May:  Room 7, 15 & 
12/13 combo: Spat Rope 
Installation with GWRC at the 
SV Fire station site.  
9am – 12:30 
 

FUNDRAISER: Last Chance!!!!! 
There are still tickets left for ‘Beauty 
and the Beast’ at Pauatahanui 
Cinema on Wednesday at 6pm.  
$20 per ticket.  Please see Whaea 
Kataraina. Ngā mihi nui. 

 

School Photos: Tuesday 16 May. 
Envelopes for pre-paid orders are 
being sent home today.  Orders 
and payment due by Monday 15 
May please.  Orders and payment 
can be made online to Scott 
Photographers.  Order envelopes 
for family group photos are 
available at the office. 

mailto:principal@koraunui.school.nz
mailto:rachel.brinkley@koraunui.school.nz
http://www.google.co.nz/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiv3trj5M_TAhWGXbwKHeJEBiAQjRwIBw&url=http://www.ats-environmental.com/solutions/spat-ropes/&psig=AFQjCNGhLC8cVRGMa5_-KOeOLwAKq3Kdww&ust=1493765605352097
http://www.google.co.nz/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwj4xoL368_TAhXDHZQKHbKEA3oQjRwIBw&url=http://www.lhcafc.org.nz/news.html?ndate%3D1-2016&psig=AFQjCNFLK0eUDn8GGym7L1JTgbw1xdKovw&ust=1493767526819533
http://brake.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=fcb389e658ad85241303b5672&id=4875c8a4dc&e=aba4cb82da


 
 

 
 

Stokes Valley Badminton 

Come and join our social badminton group.  Thursdays 9.30am (during the school term). 

‘The Kirk’ Presbyterian Church, 346 Stokes Valley Road. Pre-school children are welcome to watch.  Spare 

rackets available.  $20 a term or $3 casually.  Phone Helen 971 5963 or 027 5715963 or just turn up. 

 

WHATS COMING UP THIS WEEK …AND EARLY NEXT TERM? 

 

Term Two 
Week One: 

 Wed 3 May: BOT meeting 7pm, Staff board room. 

 Fri 5 May:  Room 7, 15 & 12/13 combo: Spat Rope Installation with GWRC – SV Fire station site. 
9am – 12:30 

Week Two:   Road safety week 

 Tue 9 May: Te Whᾱnau Tautoko hui 5:30pm 
Week Three:  Science week 

 Monday 15 May: Cross Country 

 Tuesday 16 May: School photos 

 Thursday 18 May: Science Evening with Mrs. C - whole school and parents.  
Week Four: 

 Thur 25 May: Cultural Day                                              
Week Six:                                                              

 Mon 5 June: Queens Birthday. School closed. 
Week Seven: 

 Thur 15 June: Getwise programme 
Week Eight: 

 Tue 20 June: Getwise programme 
Week Nine: Matariki Week: Matariki rises 25/6 
Week Ten:  

 Polyfest Week 

 Friday 7 July: Term Ends at the normal 
Friday finishing time of 2pm. 

 Monday 10 July: Holiday programme begins 

 

Do you have or know of any 5 year olds who are starting 
school this year? New student enrolment forms are 
available at the office.  If you require further information, 
please contact the office on 9399707 or message us on 

our school website or facebook page. 

National Science Week: Week 3 
Focus: Science in Road Safety 
We will be celebrating Science Week with a science evening 
with Mrs C. held on Thursday 18 May.  All whānau are 
welcome 
 

 
Space & Science Festival 13th of May 2017  
Daytime event focused on Flying Machines, Maths Craft, 
Engineering with Robots &  
Electronics, Coding, Science Talks and fun with Physics, Chemistry 

& Biological sciences. Plus chance to meet special guests from 
NASA! 

 

 
 
Fundraiser: Swimming bags for sale.  Samples 
are in the office. $25 each.  20% goes back to 
school for total purchase. Order online.  See 
attached flyer. www.kaboodlesbags.co.nz 
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